Thursday 9th January 2020

Opera Brava – Prince Caspian

Dear Parents,
We are really looking forward to working with Opera Brava this term to learn and put on a performance of the opera Prince Caspian.   The children will be taught some of the songs during their music lessons this term in preparation for the company coming to work with us later in the term.

The children will have an introduction to Opera on Wednesday 12th February in the morning and auditions will be held in the afternoon.  Following the auditions the class teachers will meet with the Opera Brava directors, who will assign parts to all of the children.  There are some solo, duet and trio singing parts and all other children will sing the whole year group songs alongside acting and some dancing parts.  Once assigned parts, children will be given copies of the script and song lyrics to bring home and learn.  We would really appreciate it if you could support your child to learn their lines and songs at home, as we are aware there is only a short time to do this.  

Opera Brava will then be back for the whole week from 9th to 13th March to teach the children the opera.  There will be a performance to the whole school at the end of the week, then to parents on the afternoon of Friday 13th March in the school hall.

We will let you know what the children will need to wear.  Most children will only need plain underclothes, as all masks and accessories will be made during the week or provided for them to use.

We are looking for parent helpers to come in and help with the prop and mask making on Tuesday 10th, Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th March throughout the day.  Please let us know if and when you can help.
We look forward to showing you what the children have achieved.  Thank you in advance for your support in making this a success.
Best wishes

Year 4 Team

